
 

 
JTI/ROS/hb/Y13 hoodies 
 
31st March 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re:  Year 13 Leavers’ Hoodies and Leavers’ Meal 
 
Leavers’ Meal 
To celebrate the end of an era for Year 13, an evening meal has been booked at Decorum 
Restaurant in Birmingham for Saturday 5th July 2025.  To secure a place, a non-returnable 
deposit of £10.00 needs to be paid by Friday 11th April 2025.  Please make your payment via 
your ParentPay account.  No further payment will be required for the meal. 
 
Year 13 Leavers’ Hoodies 
Students also have the opportunity to purchase a Leavers’ Hoodie.  The hoodies come in a 
variety of colours and sizes. The school logo will feature on the front and a leavers’ design will 
feature on the back.  
 
If your child would like to purchase a hoodie, they will need to: 

• Choose the size and colour, 
• Choose if they want black or white print, 
• Decide whether or not they want to personalise their hoodie. 

 
If you wish to purchase a Leavers’ Hoodie, please place your order by scanning the QR code 
below. 

 
 
Please complete all sections and make a payment of £21.00 or £24.00 (if your child wants to 
personalise their hoodie) via your ParentPay account by 3.30pm on Monday 28th April 2025 
at the latest.  Please note that this deadline is final and we will not be able to order any hoodies 
after this date. 
 
Thank you for your support during the final stages of your child’s education with us. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

Mr J Till 
Headteacher 


